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KC's Climate Plan is a step toward a good future for our community!  We should start
implementing simple ways for our citizens to be environmentally conscious. Our trash
receptacles should be the same tri section receptacles that are used in California and Colorado
and other states. Three sections are available in these receptacles marked: compost, recycling
and landfill. This is a great way to help every person think about their impact  and use of
materials. Please consider implementing this step for our KC community.

Thanks, Laura Marcus Mountjoy
6405 Baltimore Ave.
KC, MO 64113
(913) 206-7977
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